Library at Lions Park to
temporarily close Friday Jan.
11

The County of Orange is planning to close the current Donald
Dungan Library in Lions Park this Friday Jan. 11, 2019 in
order to prepare the new building to be ready for opening day
on Friday, April 26 at 10 a.m.

During this closure, the Costa Mesa Senior Center will offer
limited, temporary, computer lab hours to members of the
public during the closure of the Donald Dungan Library.

Temporary Hours:

* Monday and Wednesday — 9:00 a.m. -10:30 a.m.
 Tuesday, Thursday and Friday — 2:00 p.m. — 4:00 p.m.
e Saturday — 9:00 a.m. — 10:30 a.m.

Here are the library services that will still be available to
the public:

* A book share cart at the Downtown Recreation Center where
library patrons can return and check-out books during the
closure.

e The Rec Center Book Club will continue at the Senior Center.
e The Children’s Librarian will continue offering story time
three mornings a week, (Monday, Tuesday and Thursday).

Lastly, the County will be permanently closing the Technology
Library located at 2263 Fairview Road on Jan. 31, 2019. The
County’s staff at the Technology Library will be moving to the
new Library when it opens in April.

These times are subject to change without prior notice and not
offered on holidays. We thank you for your patience during
these exciting times as we prepare to open the new library.
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